RECOGNIZING
THOSE WHO
SERVE

IRVINE PARK - CHRISTMAS VILLAGE
ACTIVE DUTY MILITARY DISPLAY
YMCA OF THE CHIPPEWA VALLEY

The YMCA of the Chippewa Valley is
honored to continue the tradition of
recognizing our local heros during the
holiday season at the Irvine Park Christmas
Village with the Active Duty Military Board.

We invite you to submit the names of
active military members with ties to
Chippewa County or the Chippewa Valley.
This display is a meaningful way to honor
their service and keep their dedication
close to home during the holidays.

This tradition was started by Bill and Mary
Brunstad in 2000 making it possible to
recognize our local heroes during the
holiday season.

Submit names by October 25, 2025 at ’ ECOGNIZING:
: :':S R = 5 '..‘ :':_

www.ymca-cv.org/events



https://form.jotform.com/252516162212143

